
 

 

 
                          Message from the President 

 

Dear WBPF Colleagues, 

 

I am delighted to announce that the 16th World Bodybuilding 

and Physique Sports Championships and Congress will take 

place in Batam, Riau Province, Republic of Indonesia, from 

November 11-17, 2025. 

 

Discover Batam 

Batam is a renowned holiday destination, and I am confident 

that you will be captivated by the islanders' warm hospitality. 

The locals are friendly and welcoming, ensuring a memorable 

experience. 

 

Travel Options 

For your convenience, there are two travel options to reach 

Batam: 

 

1. Transit through Singapore and take the Horizon Ferry to 

Batam Centre. 

2. Fly into Soekarno-Hatta International Airport and catch a 

domestic flight to Hang Nadim International Airport in Batam. 

 

 

I look forward to your participation and assure you of my 

unwavering support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
Datuk Paul Chua 

President, WBPF 
 


